
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2006 

 

 

TO: Alderman Ron Hart, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Construction Management Services for Pritchard/Reservoir 

Park Pond Retrofit 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Earth Tech for the construction management of 

Pritchard/Reservoir Park Pond Retrofit in the not-to-exceed amount of $40,120.  This 

work includes excavation, grading, installation of storm sewer, construction of outlet 

structures, landscaping and appurtenances at both parks.  Funding is available in Account 

#104.985.5420, Storm Sewers, Misc. Locations. 

  

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and 

authorize the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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